
Dear colleagues,

We at the National Science Foundation would like to get a rough idea of the number of working 

systematists in the United States.  Because your membership, at least in part, contains systematists, we 

are asking for your assistance.

We would greatly appreciate it if you could have the attached letter, with survey link, sent to your 

membership.

With gratitude,

Systematics and Biodiversity Cluster

Division of Environmental Biology

US National Science Foundation

  


